GRAHAM & [DUNN pC

JupiTe A. ENDEIAN
(206) 3409694
June 8, 2005 jendejan@grahamdunn.com

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL AND E-MAIL

Ms. Carole Washburn

Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 South Evergreen Park Dr. S.W,

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Eligible Telecommunications Carriers (ETC) Rulemaking, WAC 480-120-311
Docket No. UT 053021

Dear Ms. Washburn :

Enclosed for filing is one original and 19 copies of the Comments of Verizon Northwest, Inc. in
the above docket, pursuant to the May 10, 2005 Notice of Opportunity to File Written
Comments. We have enclosed an additional copy and would appreciate it if you would date-
stamp it, indicate the assigned docket number, and retumn it to us in the enclosed self-addressed
stamped envelope.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. Thank you.
Sincerely,

GraAHAM & DUNN PC

dith A. Endejan

JAE/lav
Enclosures
cc: Kimberly Douglas (w/ Encl, via email)

Bob Shirley (w/Encl, via email)
M32111-615341

Pier 70

280t Alaskan Way ~ Suite 300
Seattle WA 98121-1128

Tel 206.624.8300

Fax 206.340.9599
www.grahamdunn.com
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